
I support the Abundant Affordable Clean Energy Bill (SB316) requiring electric energy companies in 
the State of Maryland to submit to the PSC the plans for construction or procurement of 
distribution-connected energy storage devices.  This should include the requirement for the 
creation of zero-emission credits by beneficial nuclear facilities and requiring the Commission 
pursue coordinated approaches to offshore wind energy transmission development. 
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